
Dear Adult Safety Net (ASN) Program Providers,  

Beginning on August 1, 2023, the ASN Program will no longer offer 
pneumococcal conjugate (PCV20), pneumococcal polysaccharide (PPSV23), 
varicella (VAR), and human papillomavirus (HPV) vaccines from its current 
vaccine formulary.   

ASN providers may use any remaining stock of these four vaccines for 
eligible populations but will no longer be able to order additional doses. ASN 
Program providers must continue to update doses administered and vaccine 
inventory in Vaccine Allocation and Ordering System (VAOS) for these four 
vaccines until inventory is depleted.  

Based on a review of current funding and vaccine demand, removal of these 
four vaccines from formulary will allow the ASN Program to operate within 
available funds.   

The updated ASN Program vaccine formulary includes:   

• Hepatitis A (Hep A);  
• Hepatitis B (Hep B); 
• Hepatitis A and Hepatitis B (Hep A-Hep B) combination;  
• Measles, Mumps, and Rubella (MMR);  
• Meningococcal Conjugate (MCV4);  
• Tetanus and Diphtheria Toxoids (Td); and  
• Tetanus and Diphtheria Toxoids and Acellular Pertussis (Tdap).  

As a reminder, only individuals 19 years of age or older who do not have 
health insurance are eligible for vaccination under the ASN program. 
Individuals are not eligible to receive ASN vaccines if they are enrolled in 
Medicare, Medicaid, other health insurance, or are covered by another 
program. 

Please contact your ASN Program Responsible Entity (RE) with any questions 
regarding this policy change.   

Thank you for your participation in the ASN Program.  
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